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Ashley Quick

From: Tiffany Brown on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 11:31 AM
To: 'C C Ervin'
Subject: RE: Public Service Commission review of Indian River Shores boundaries

Good morning Ms. Ervin, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Tiffany Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
 
From: C C Ervin [mailto:parkridgeseven@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 11:09 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Cc: Records Clerk 
Subject: Public Service Commission review of Indian River Shores boundaries 
 
To:   Commissioners of Public Service Commission of Florida 
From:  Caroline Ervin, Resident of Indian River Shores 
 
As a resident of the town of Indian River Shores, I urge the Commission to intervene in the Territorial 
Agreement which allows Vero Beach to operate and unregulated monopoly of electrical services 
in  our town which subsidizes operations of Vero Beach.  This is taxation without representation. 
 
Florida Power and Light serves a portion of our town and has indicated that they are "ready, willing, 
and able" to serve all residents of our town should the PSC grant our request.   
 
As a long time resident of Indian River Shores, I urge you to  re-draw service boundaries (Indian 
River Shores petition for modification of territorial order docket number 160049) as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you for your consideration to this important matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Caroline Ervin 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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